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Dear sir/madame,
The proposed amendments to adoption laws are in gross error in that they would allow single people and Same
 Sex couples to adopt. Over 60 years of early childhood and family studies shows conclusively that children do
 best with a mother and father. I appeal to common sense and ask you to vote against such amendments.
Regards,
Paul Byrne.
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